INFORMATION COMPLIANCE TEAM

University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD



Ref. FOI/20200122/5

19 February 2020

Reply to request for information under the Freedom of Information Act	
Your ref	Your email of 22 January 2020
Request	Please provide me the following admission statistics for G100 Mathematics gap year applicants under freedom of information act for the last 4 years admission cycles 2016, 2017, 2018 and 2019. 1. Number of gap year applicants 2. Number of gap year applicants invited for interview 3. Number of gap year applicants had offers 4. Number of gap year applicants had pool offers 5. Number of gap year applicants had offers without Physics at A/L 6. Please provide these details with their achieved A/L results with the details of each
	subjects, interview scores and their STEP scores.

Dear Ms Lee,

I write in reply to your email requesting the above information.

We do not hold information on whether each candidate for the G100 Mathematics course is currently on, or planning to take, a gap year. The most closely-related data we hold is for deferred entry applicants, which refers to candidates applying for entry in the academic year after next e.g. applying in 2019 for entry in October 2021. This is not the same as gap year applicants (who might apply normally during their gap year). If you would like to receive information for deferred entry applicants, please submit a new request.

Yours sincerely

Information Compliance Team